
 

November 23, 2020 

Provide Your Feedback on Hydrovac Facilities Code of Practice 
and Waste Control Regulation Amendments  
Alberta Environment and Parks (AEP) is seeking feedback from stakeholders on the Code of Practice for 
Hydrovac Facilities and Waste Control Regulation amendments regarding the definitions for the words “earth” 
and “inert waste”.  

AEP will be conducting this engagement over Talk AEP. AEP has pre-recorded presentations and an FAQ 
document that outline different sections of the code and the proposed amendments to the Waste Control 
Regulation. Access to the feedback form is restricted to registered participants. To participate, sign in or register 
for a Talk AEP account.  

The deadline for feedback in December 18, 2020. If there is a commonality of questions and discussion topics 
from stakeholders, AEP will arrange a conference call to address these.  

For clarification, assistance in completing the feedback form, or any other questions, please contact 
AEP.WasteRegulation@gov.ab.ca.  
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https://www.alberta.ca/environment-and-parks.aspx
https://talkaep.alberta.ca/hydrovac-facilities-code-of-practice
https://rmalberta.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/102020-Draft-Code-of-Practice-for-Hydrovac-Facilities.pdf
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